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Oct. 8, 2024 
 
 
Proposed Technology Boulevard Electric Transmission Project  
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are dedicated to providing the reliable, affordable, and increasingly 
clean energy that powers our customers every day. You are receiving this letter because we are 
planning for a new electric transmission line within the White Oak Technology Park.  
 
To support recent growth within the White Oak Technology Park, a new double-circuit 230 
kilovolt (kV) electric transmission source is needed to meet the new power needs, maintain 
federal reliability rules, and keep the grid operating efficiently. The new electric transmission line 
will connect two existing lines within the technology park and will not cross residential 
properties. However, as we remain committed to transparency and meaningful engagement with 
our neighbors, we would like to make you aware of this project in your general area. Enclosed, 
you will find a map of the project and current route under consideration.   
 
We will hold a community meeting later this fall to review project information and listen to your 
feedback. More information on the community meeting will be provided in the coming weeks. 
 
More information will be provided in the coming weeks. In the meantime, you can view more 
information about the project on our website, DominionEnergy.com/techblvd. You can also 
contact our project team by email at powerline@dominionenergy.com or by phone at 888-291-
0190.  
 
Thank you for your understanding while we plan for long-term reliability investments in your 
community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 
 
Enclosure: Project Map 
 


